OSC can no longer directly accept USERRA complaints; the Demonstration Project under which OSC could do so expired on 12/31/07; therefore the use for OSC Form 14 is no longer needed.  If at any time in the future OSC is given the authority to receive these complaints directly, we will reinstitute use of OSC Form 14 and revise our OMB control number in ROCIS.


